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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INTENT OF
THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER 309, 
PEORIA COUNTY, ILLINOIS
TO SELL $500,000 WORKING CASH FUND BONDS

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Community Unit School District Number 309, Peoria County, Illinois (the “District”), will hold a public hearing on the 18th day of January, 2017, at 6:45 o’clock P.M.  The hearing will be held at the Brimfield High School Library, 323 Clinton Street, Brimfield, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on the proposal to sell bonds of the District in the amount of $500,000 for the purpose of increasing the working cash fund of the District.
By order of the President of the Board of Education of Community Unit School District Number 309, Peoria County, Illinois.
DATED the 21st day of December, 2016.
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